Foundation Newsletter

September 2024

Volume 7, Issue 4



Scheduled Monthly Meetings 5:30 PM High School Conf. Room

> 2024 September 18th October 16th November 20th December 18th

2024 Board of Directors
Paula Marshman-President
Kevin Cummings-Vice President,
John Gahan-Treasurer
Deb Male-Co-Secretary
Nancy del Prado-Co-Secretary
Arlene DeSiena-Grant Coordinator
Brett Armstrong
Danielle Clampino
Bridget Craver
Mary Kay Komarinski
John Karbowski
Lynn Nuzback

Our Mission

The mission of the Mohonasen Foundation for Excellence, Inc. is to promote excellence in education in the Rotterdam-Mohonasen Central School District by generating and distributing financial and other resources to the district for innovative programs that enhance the quality of education by providing educational opportunities for all students, supporting staff development, and promoting school-community partnerships.

Living Wall Art Sculpture



New Teacher and Substitute Bags



Don't forget to checkout our webpage

https://www.mohonasenfoundation.org/

If you would like to be placed in our Alumni database fill out the google form below. No information will be shared with anyone.

https://forms.gle/69yKb39bZR7qBVYC9

Don't forget to check out the amazing grants that we have awarded.

Click this website to download the Grant Application.

 $\underline{https://www.mohonasenfoundation.org/grant-awards-and-application}$

Calling All Teachers

The Mohonasen Foundation for Excellence (MFE) awards impactful grants to Mohonasen teachers with the goal to increase student learning. Teachers can apply by going to the MFE website to download the application. The Foundation is seeking innovative projects which provide educational assistance and opportunities that are not included in usual funding streams and meet the Foundation's requirements. The Foundation Board meets monthly to review any received applications. Please contact the Foundation through their email address

MohonasenFoundation@gmail.com for more information.







HUGE THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR DONORS!!!

The 20th Annual Bill Baker Memorial Golf Tournament was a huge success.

Thanks to the 140 golfers and our many sponsors we were able to raise over \$19,000 for the Foundation and help continue to support innovative educational opportunities for teachers and students of the Mohonasen Central

School District.















